
Welcome to our January Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct, The QCCP project is changing as each week 
passes. The Queanbeyan community would have noticed the tower crane has now been removed from the project, this is 
a big milestone for the team. See below for an update of forthcoming works on the project or follow the above QR code 
to read more about the exciting project. 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 8th February 2023

What’s happening in construction?

With the removal of the Alimak and tower crane the team 
was able to complete the western section of the curtain
wall. Ground floor continues to progress with brick work 
being completed and Q Link slab works having commenced 
to this area. Internally the fit out continues to all levels 
with finishing trades having commenced 

Construction Activities
February 2023
/ Tower crane removal 
/ Basement SOG Pour 
/ Ground Floor Final Slab FRP
/ Façade Close out 
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Structural Steel Installation close out
/ Level 3 roof top garden works 
/ Q Link Construction Works 

March 2023
/ Façade Close out 
/ Ground Floor Final Slab FRP
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Structural Steel Installation close out
/ Level 3 roof top garden works 
/ Q Link Construction Works
/ GF Podium Landscaping and Carpark Works 

Community Impacting Activities
February 2023
/ Crawford Street Hoarding Relocation 
/ Q Theatre Entry Hoarding Installation 

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 
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